
This year the Parish Council precept will increase by 5.42%. This is an increase (for an average Band 
D property) of £3.72 per year or 0.31p per month. The reasons for the increase are: 
 

• Increase in core expenditure costs to meet with inflation including Clerk’s Salary, 
insurance, audit, and phone. 

• Increase in administration costs including legal and professional fees and website costs, 
including a new accountancy package. 

• Increase in parish grass cutting costs. 

• A small budget increase to repair and maintenance for gardening projects. 

 
If you would like any further information about the precept please contact the Parish Clerk. 
 


